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SHORTENING FOOD CHAINS: INVOLVING HOUSEHOLDS AND RURAL 
COMMUNITIES 

 
The dangerous international situation of the country, rising food prices, emigration 

of the population from rural areas, the aging of the rural population, and other 
unfavourable factors in rural development call for an immediate solution to one of the 
most important strategic tasks in maintaining the vitality of rural areas – ensuring a reliable 
supply of biologically valuable and affordable food products to rural and urban residents.  

Currently, local action groups in rural areas are preparing local development 
strategies to be implemented in 2023–2027 under LEADER programme funds. The 
workshop will discuss tools to unlock the potential of rural communities and households 
to produce local food products and fully engage in improving food chains in rural areas. 


